‘ Letters to the Editor I

The Alaska Native
Reading Program

Dear Editor:

Alaska Native Brotherhood
Camp #2, the Juneau Native Edu-
cation Commission and the Before
Columbus Foundation have an-
nounced creation of The Alaska
Native Reading Program, Thisisa
pilot program that will e based in
Juneal for the present time. It may
be expanded to other communitics
in the future. The purpose of the
programis to make more high qual-
ity reading on Alaska Natives avail-
able 1o local Native students.

The program will have four
components:

[. Books for the Alaska Native
Student Summer Reading. Books
will be collected for the K-12 age
group, The books will be distrib-
uted throughout the summer al
Native organization picnics by
Native teachers and administrators
on the Juncau School District staff,
The program made the first distri-
butional the ANB/ANS picnicheld
on June 20 st Sandy Beach in Dou-
Rlns.

II. Books for Native Prisoners,
Books will be collected for the
Alaskn Native Culture Club at the
Lemon creek Correction Center,

111 Books will be collected to
augment the library of the Juneau
School Distriet Indian Studies Pro-
gram. This library, one of the hid-
denresources of the community, is
already a fairly comprehensive
collection of Native American lit-
erature, It will be expanded to in-
clude a multicultural section, the
Smithsonian's Handbook of the
North American Indians series and
asectionon American Indian Law,

IV, Books will be purchased to
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covery Program. |
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tinl book discounts from the Alaska
Native Language Center, the Uni-
versity of Washington Press,
Sealaska Heritage Foundation, and
I. Reed Books,

Toencourage students toutilize
the Indian Studies library, ANB
Camp #2 has retained the services
of Father Micheal Oleksa to de-
velop an annotated bibliography.
He will build upon the work o}:
Richard Dauenhouer, author
Alaska Native Literature Selected
Bibliography, abibliography ofbi-
lingual editions of Alaska Native
oral literature, and of new creative
writing in English and Native lan-
guages.

Father Micheal anticipates he
will have arough draft of the bibli-
ography ready by the start of the
1993-94 school year.

All book donations and infor-
mation on book discounts should
be forwarded to: The Alaska Na-
tive Reading Program, 320 W.
Willoughby, Suite 100, Juneau,
Alaska 99801,

Sincercly,

Andy Hope

Whaling captains
thank ARCO

Dear Editor:

This is to inform you that the
Kaktovik, Nuigsut and Barrow
Whaling Captains Associations
fully support the'North Slope Bor-
ough (NSB) Assembly’s Resolu-
tion Serial #48-93, “A Resolution
Opposing the Kuvium Project Drill-
ing and Hﬂmﬂn Program in the
fort Sea.” As you are aware,
the NSB Assembly passed this reso-
lution atits June 8, 1993 Assembly
mwdn;huld In-Bum_w. Aiuh.
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Kuvlum Exploration Project. Based
on the statement in the Anchorage
Daily Newsof June 10, 1993 which
quotes Bob Griffeth saying “The
company has agreed to a plan that
would halt all seismic and drilling
work st Kuvlum while whales or
hunters are in the area™. This com-
ment assures the whaling captains
in the impacted communities that
head whales during 1993 will pro-
ceed without any interference from
the activities of ARCO and its op-
crating partners in the Kuvlum
project.
Sincerely,
Eugene Brower, President
Barrow Whaling Capiains Assoc,

Herman Aishanna, President
Kaktovik Whaling Capts, Assoc.

Billy Oyagak, President
Nuigsut Whaling Capts. Assoc,

Have A Happy
and Safe




